April 27, 2007

Dear Community Board 5:

Please be advised that Becron LLC will be applying to the state liquor board for transfer
of an existing liquor license from the premises know as Vapor Lounge located at 143
Madison Avenue NY, NY 10016.

Any questions or concerns can be directed to Jeff Carney (201) 996-9266.

Thank you for your co operation,

Jeff Carney
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